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As you know, we need and always enjoy receiving your letterheads for our continuing
publication. We appreciate the letterhead of George A. Spencer.

It is with mixed emotioms that I give you the following information. First, it is a
pleasure and very gratifying to inform you that Joe Dolan has accepted an excellent
position in Florida. Secondly, it is with regret that I will not be able to see
"Little Joe" (the human dynamo) two or three days a week to receive his undying

. enthusiasm for the Archives, The Log, and sincere fellowship. I know all of you
join me in wishing Joe the best. ' -

We received a nice note from Robert H. Smith, now living in Sgdopa, Arizona

(659 Coronadc Trail) wherein he mentioned that he was thrilled to know that ‘the old
Oliver typewriter of John Armbruster had been added to the Archives. Bob was also
happy to note that we will soon be acquiring a taped conversation with Orville Spreen.

I have tried calling several times during the last month but have been unable to
reach Orville. J/

Harold Paulson has moved to Helena, Montana (Western Life TInsurance Company,
P. 0. Box 374, Helena, MT 59601) and has &sked for John Ben Shepperd s address

which is anssa Nat'l Gas Cbmpan , P. O. Bow 3908, Odessa, Texas 79760.

b
Roger Flumerfelt writes that he and Shirley have moved to 3025 Crescentview Drive,
apilano Highlands, North Vancouver, B. C. V7R 2V3. We know that it must be a

Food move or Roger would not have made the decision,

John Goott has sent in a contribution from the South Africa Jaycees in memory of
John Armbruster, John, please pass on our appreciation to all of your Jaycees.

We are happy to know that Jaycee Senator Bill Waters Boulevard,
Washington, D. C. 20007, attended the Kiwanis International Comvention in Florida
recently, pushing desparately for the USA dollar during the internatiomal politics
and economics meeting.

What a pleasure it was to receive a call at my home on Saturday, September 1, from
Allen Whitfield, expressing his approval of the continuation of the Log. That is
far greater than the Duncan Hines approval!

Thanks to the continuous inspiration of Col. Roz Rosengren, our 100 THOUSAND DOLLAR
CREW has reached 307 members!



